Craig, Sondra

From:

Elsen, Nikki

Sent:

Sunday, June 12, 2022 2:26 PM

To:

Craig, Sondra

Subject:

Fw: Support for Conversion Therapy ban

From: Jess Thill < thill.jess@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:38:37 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; Elsen, Nikki

Subject: Support for Conversion Therapy ban

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello, council members!

Please accept this short but heartfelt support for the conversion therapy ban proposed by Council Member Mac Kiel. That such an obviously harmful practice is still supported by so many people in our community signals to me that there is an even greater need for this ban than I ever imagined.

Council Member Neumeister was right to compare conversion therapy to child abuse at the J & A meeting. It is a dangerous, outdated, and cruel practice that deserves to be confronted at every level of leadership, including city government.

Thank you,

Jessica Thill